Burke, Ferronda

From: opmgr@4aps.org

Sent: Thursday, June 7, 2018 12:31 PM

To: Burke, Ferronda

Subject: Re: American Family Planning Financial Offices

Thank you Ms. Burke. I have also received your message. We will aim to complete the application by today.
Regards,
Suravi.

On 6/7/2018 11:05 AM, Burke, Ferronda wrote:
Good morning,
| believe | left a message already (not sure so just in case) to change the FO during this process you will

just need to send in the pages of application and addendum that list the financial officer. Also make
sure they are in the clearing house and added to the roster.
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From: opmgr@4aps.org <opmegrédaps.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 6, 2018 11:52 AM

To: Burke, Ferronda <Ferronda.Burke@ahca.myflorida.com:
Subject: American Family Planning Financial Offices

Good morning Ms. Burke,

I hope this email finds you well. Thank you again for helping us gain access to the AHCA
Clearinghouse program so we are able to access our employee roster to make the necessary
changes outlined in the omission letter received on 5/31/18. We are working on completing the
points outlined on the omission letter and had a question in regards to one of them.

We are considering changing our financial officer from the person on the initial application to
someone else. Would this require us to submit a whole new application or would the change
made on the Clearinghouse employee roster be adequate for us to continue with the application
process? I have also left you two voice messages regarding the same.



Please feel free to contact me via email or phone at 609-922-7960.
Thank you again for all your help.

Sincerely,

Suravi S.

Operations Manager
American Family Planning.



